
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Monday, September 26, 2016 at 

6:00 p.m. at the Turner County Agricultural Center for the monthly “Work Session” with 

Commissioners Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard present for the meeting.  Commissioner 

Burgess was not present. Staff present were Horace Hudgins, Interim County Manager, Latrice 

Wilson, County Clerk and John Holland, County Attorney.  Others present were Sheriff Andy 

Hester, Mark Robinson, Fire Chief and Ben Baker, Editor of the Wiregrass Farmer. 

 Chairman Calhoun called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Mr. Ben Baker gave the invocation. 

 Commissioners discussed the 5311 Transit Operating /Capital Program Contract for FY 

2017 between Department of Transportation and the County.  There is a local match for capital 

funds that the County will have to match in the amount of $150.00. 

 Commissioners discussed the 5311 Transit Capital Program (Revised) Contract for FY 

2016 for additional amount of $82.50 being requested due to change in vehicle cost with a new 

vendor (current contract approved in May 2016).  

 Commissioners discussed the generator at the EMS/Fire Building.   Commissioners 

agreed to re-wire generator at this time and look at other options later. 

 Commissioners discussed purchasing a laptop for E911. Commissioners agreed to form a 

committee and schedule a time frame for this process and report back to the board.  

 Commissioners discussed the old E911 Building.  Commissioners agreed to keep service 

but cut power off at the main.  

 The meeting adjourned at 6:23 p.m. 

 

_______________________________ 

Brad Calhoun, Chairman 

 

Attest: __________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk 

 


